
Saint James Elementary School 
 

From the desk of JoAnn Giordano 

 

 

 

 

 

September 28, 2020 

 

Dear Parent(s), 

 

This is a gentle reminder of our pick-up procedures. We are requesting your help to keep the 

school and all children safe. We ask everyone to correctly follow our pickup procedure. Failure 

to do so creates chaos, frustration and unsafe conditions.  

 Students need to be pickup at designated locations:   

o Corner of Broad Street and Peters Place OR our back gate off Gold Street and 

Drummond Place 

 Please DO NOT make a U-Turn on Peters Place. 

 Please do not park your car across the street from the school on Peters Place. 

 Please do not take your child off the dismissal line and have your child cross between 

buses. 

 Please use crosswalks to cross streets. 

Your continued support in making Saint James School a safe environment for all is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. JoAnn Giordano 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
30 Peters Place Red Bank, New Jersey 07701 

732 741-3363  


